
 

 
 

Are you interested in the Island’s Energy Policy and renewable energies? 
 
The 2021 Energy Working Group would like to hear from you. The group are seeking 
someone from the community to join their group. 
 
You need to be interested in the future of the island’s energy use and ideally have 
some experience of good working subject knowledge. The role is to be a member of 
the Energy Group in research and information gathering and assist the group in making 
recommendations to the States of Alderney. 
 
This is an excellent opportunity to contribution to the island’s energy future. 

 
For further details of the role please email recruitment@gov.gg and if you would like to 
join the Group please send your expressions of interest by means of a short letter 
outlining your contribution either by email to recruitment@gov.gg or in writing to 
Energy Policy Group, States of Alderney, Island Hall, Alderney, GY9 3AA. 
 
Closing Date: Noon Friday 18th  June 2021 

Bill Abel, Energy Group 2021 Chair 
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